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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

  God has blessed Lowell through the 

years with a faithful, loving and 

supportive wife.  Her strength and 

diligence has been clearly seen 

especially over the past couple of 

years.  Lowell has suffered extensive 

health problems, and through it, Judy 

has been their caring for him and 

seeing that the work of their missions 

continues. 

    Though, Lowell’s has forgotten large 

segments of his life, he still remembers 

Judy by name  This speaks of the 

tremendous love that he has for her, 

that continues throughout his illness. 

    Pray for this couple that just 

celebrated their 60th Anniversary, 

along with their family and ministries! 

 

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 
    Be praying for ACMNP as their two 
newest employees get comfortable in 
their new positions.  Pray for guidance 
and wisdom as they will be sorting 
through the applications for their 
summer teams. 

   Once the selection is completed, 
then the work of setting up and 
training those workers will need to 
take place.  Summer teams will be 
heading out sooner than you realize 
and there is much not only for ACMNP 
to do, but also for the workers as they 
prepare for a summer of ministry in 
the beautiful surroundings that God 
has created throughout our nation! 

   www.acmnp.com 
 
  
 

 

 

 

    Every Sunday morning at 10:30 

am we “stream” our worship 

service.  Those that might need to 

be in other parts of the building 

(Nursery, child care, etc.), those 

around the country or world can 

follow along on our Facebook 

page.  The plan is to “live stream” 

even if “services” are cancelled due 

to weather.  Paul will head over, 

play and lead the songs for worship 

and preach for the benefit of those 

who are housebound due to the 

weather! 

 

 
    Don’t miss out on the blessings, 
lessons, and insight that you will find in 
God’s Word.  Pick up where we are 
right now if you want.  Use the daily 
Facebook posts to help you follow 
along.  Remember that questions are 
welcome and we have a special time 
especially for them at the start of our 
Bible School each week (Sunday @ 
9:30 am). 
    Our Old Testament reading will take 
us through the end of the wilderness 
wanderings, Moses’ “recap” for the 

new generation as they prepare to 
enter, Moses’ departure, and then 
Joshua taking over and being used of 
God to lead the people into the 
Promised Land and victory. 
    Our New Testament reading will 
complete the Gospel of Mark and start 
the Gospel of Luke.  Enjoy the different 
perspectives on Jesus’ earthly 
ministry.  . 
    Encourage others to take this 
journey with you by providing a 
reading guide and then sharing how 
God is speaking and blessing you 
through this endeavor! 
 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 

 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks— selection of teams and 

preparation of workers 

  Bibles for Russia—Judy Mason continues 

this work. 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund—Safety 

Net Store and expansion of services is the 

main thrust of their work. 

  Great Lakes Christian College—  Seeking 

to raise $300,000 by June in push to get rid 

of debt that threatens their accredidation 

   His House Campus Ministry- will be 

expanding to OAKLAND UNIVERSITY this 

summer! 

   Helping Others Prepare for 

        Eternity (H.O.P.E.)  Work sharing the 

Gospel and meeting needs in Haiti. 

  Mexican Mountain Mission work 

providing shelter, care and God’s love  for 

orphans in Mexico 

  Operation: “We Care”  A ministry of 

Lowell Mason the provides needed items 

in the USA to communities hit by disasters. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly—    Work 

will continue to prepare the buildings for 

the upcoming camp season, stocking the 

pantry and preparation by the various 

Camp Deans!   Our 30 pieces of silver 

offering (collected on Easter Sunday) will 

go to help with Camp Scholarships at Rock 

Laken; enabling additional your people to 

opportunity to attend! 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp—2023 

Camp schedule is out! 

 

   Daily Bible passages and devotions 

are also sent out to workers in 29 

countries.    

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

